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Project Status 
 
Work conducted from July 1, 2005 through September 30, 2005 for the Rose Creek 
Watershed Opportunities Project was the completion of Dry Weather Monitoring for the 
last remaining 1 site for a total of 24 sites.  Field screening and visual observation 
information was gathered and has not been compiled.  The laboratory analytical results 
will not be received until October 2005.  The next quarterly report will provide all data 
and analysis. 
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